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Hi Kerry, 

I'm wondering if you have reached out to the WA State Dept. of Health about the impacts to the
community from the OCC site? Their Site Assessments Program conducts "health consultations and
related community education and outreach to protect Washington residents from potential exposure
to these contaminants" (I got that from their web page). I think they might be able to offer some
meaningful input, especially at an open house forum.
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